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Hydro crews working on Territory 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Tsothóhrha/December 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 

would like to inform residents that Hydro-Quebec will be in the Territory today - Thursday, 

December 6th working on towers between Route 132 and the Saint-Lawrence Seaway. 
 
A crew will be onsite with a boom truck inspecting tower #80 on power line 3045. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until 3pm on Thursday, December 7th. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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